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Campout Announcements 

  

March 21-27 - National Retiree, Canton, TX 

April 21, 22, 23 - Southeast District Campout, Davisburg, MI 

May 5, 6, 7 - Blue Water District Mini Mixer, Port Huron, MI 

May 19, 20, 21 - MSA Spring Campout, Charlotte, MI 

June 2, 3, 4 - Northern District Mixer, Gladwin, MI 

July 9-16 - 57th Campvention, Lima, Ohio 

Sept 5- 9 - Michigan Retiree Rally, St Louis, MI 

Sept TBA - MSA Fall Campout TBA 

Sept 22-24 - Blue Water District Mixer, Imlay City, MI 

Oct 6-8 - Halloween Campout, Hudsonville, MI 

November 5 – MSA Delegates meeting, Burton MI 48519 

 
Please support the many activities scheduled in 2017. 

 

(Also see registration forms on pages 9-16) 

The Michigander Subscription 

Subscription rate is $8 for 4 issues.  Send your 

name, address, chapter name and check made 

payable to: 
 

Michigan State Association of NCHA/FCRV 

and send to:  Kaylene VanWagner, Treasurer 

502 Andres, Chesaning, MI  48616 

treasurer@mifcrv.org 

The Michigander Editor 
Ron O’Dell  
7065 Mowerson Road 
Melvin, Michigan 48454 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

Join us on Facebook.com/ Michigan Family 
Campers and RV’ers 

 
https://www.facebook.com/groups/349029098472615/ 

January 2017 - Volume 52 Number 1 

Awards 
Remember to send in your nominations for the Family of 

the Year and the Jonsey Award.  Nominations are due by 

June 1
st
. 

To nominate someone for Family of the Year; send a 

letter listing the family name, chapter name, involvement in 

FCRV, community involvement, and anything else you may 

think is relevant. 

To nominate a teen for the Jonsey Award, send a letter 

including the teen name, chapter name, involvement in FCRV, 

school involvement, community involvement, and anything 

else you feel is relevant. 

Please mail your nominations to: 

Jamie and Kaylene VanWagner 

502 Andres St. 

Chesaning, MI  48616 

Or e-mail them to:  awards@mifcrv.org 

 

Thank you. 

Jamie and Kaylene VanWagner 

Editor’s note:  Please check your 

Michigander EXPIRATION DATE 
 
 

Send correction to: Michigander@mifcrv.org  

(Only if you are subscriber for a Mailed copy) 
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 The Michigander 
    The Michigander is the official publication of the 

Michigan State Association of Family Campers and 

RVers published four times per year.  The opinions 
expressed in The Michigander are those of the authors 

and do not necessarily represent the opinion of 

NCHA/FCRV or MSA. 

 

Michigan State Association Officers 

John & Linda English, State Directors 

P.O. Box 215 

Quincy, MI 49082 

statedirectors@mifcrv.org  

Pete & Samie-Jo Schaub, Assistant State 

Directors 

9355 E. Lakeview Hills Road 

Traverse City, MI 49684 

assistantstatedirectors@mifcrv.org 

Dave Mull, President 

11435 Prairie Avenue 

Allendale, MI 49401 

president@mifcrv.org  

Ed Huryn, Vice President 

58244 Culpepper 

Washington, MI 48904 

vicepresident@mifcrv.org  

Regina Jentzen, Secretary 

8580 Moorish Rd 

Birch Run, MI  48415-8774 

secretary@mifcrv.org  

Kaylene VanWagner, Treasurer 

502 Andres 

Chesaning, MI  48616 

treasurer@mifcrv.org  

Jim Duplanty, Senior Advisor 

5425 E Carpenter Rd 

Flint, MI 48506 

senioradvisor@mifcrv.org  

 

State/National Program Directors 
Awards - Jamie/Kaylene VanWagner 

CAMP = Margaret Pallas 

Campground Coordinator – Jeannie Wood 

Chaplin -Ron O’Dell 

Commercial - 

Communications - Keith Woolworth 

Conservation - Tony/JoDee Pruden 

Dealer Chapter Program Directors – John/Deb Duffy 

Disaster and Safety Awareness - 

Historian -  

Legislative Report - Pete Pallas 

Michigander Editor – Ron O’Dell 

michigander@mifcrv.org  

Michigander Subscription Chair –Kaylene VanWagner 

National Insignia - 

Pageant Coordinator - Samie-Jo Schaub 

Parliamentarian - Donna Setzler 

Retiree Directors - Mary Lou Heft 

Scholarship Director - Jane Thornton 

State Insignia - Dave/Heidi Mull 

Teen Directors – Shannon & Louise Crookedacre 

Webmaster - Paul Jones 

Young Adult Directors - Marci Mcintosh & Geof Stringer 

Youth/Double Digit Director – Foster/Anne Kurburski 

News from the MSA President 
 

Happy new year to all; I hope that everyone has had a great 

holiday season, and looking forward to the 2017 camping season.  It 

has been three months since our last campout, and the trailer has 

been prepared for the winter storage.   

At the end of October, we took our trailer back to the 

manufacturer, in Shipshewana, Indiana, for some needed “goodwill” 

repairs.  The manufacturer calls the repairs “winter work,” and they 

will store our trailer and have it ready for pick up in the spring.  

Although it will be only three more months before prepping the 

trailer to get it ready for the upcoming camping season, the months 

usually seem to go by slowly. 

2017 is election year for MSA officers, and at the November 

delegate’s meeting, election chairperson, JoDee Pruden, announced 

the candidates for the upcoming elections. 

We currently are in the middle of large, lake-effect snows, 

picking up over 6 inches of snow in the past few hours, with the 

next couple of days forecasting of over a foot of new snow.  As I 

look out at the snow in the yard and with the cold temperatures, I 

look forward to the warming of the springtime and knowing the 

camping season will be near.  Hope to see everyone in the spring at 

Charlotte; please stop by to say hello. 

 

Dave Mull, MSA President 

Michigander DEADLINE DATES 
DEADLINES for submitting articles to the Michigander are: 

December 10 for the January issue 

March 10 for the April issue 

Friday after State Spring for the July issue 

Friday after State Fall for the October issue 

 You can start TODAY by sending articles to: michigander@mifcrv.org. 

 

Anyone may submit an article for consideration to be included. 
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Editor’s Note:  Please submit campout registrations (Word preferred) to 

me by email:  Michigander@mifcrv.org 
 

Be sure to include DOUCUMENTATION for any pictures or clipart. 

NOTICE!!!!!!!! 
All pictures and clipart must be accompanied with documentation showing that we have legal use 

of it.  Either a statement that you took the pictures and have the rights to have them published or 

a link/reference/URL etc. for the place/source that it came from.  If they are your own pictures, 

please say so.  All registration forms with clipart will also need documentation!! 

 
Thank you for your cooperation and sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 

 

Permission for all articles, photos, and clipart in this issue has been obtained for 

publication. 
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   We hope you enjoyed the 2016 busy camping season as much as we did! We loved 

hosting the State Spring Campout and the Great Lakes Region Campout; both were held at the 

Hillsdale Fairgrounds.  Thank you for your support and help. 

 Congratulations to our 2016-17 royalty! Tailgating in the North was a great campout with the fun 

football theme. 

 Congratulations to this year’s scholarship winners. Please consider applying for the Michigan and National 

Scholarships…start filling out the application now so it is not so rushed in the spring! Every little bit helps when 

attending college. 

 Young adults who are attending college or in the military can request an honorary membership through the age of 24. 

Please let us know if you think you are eligible! 

 The Eager Beavers Chapter will be hosting the 2017 State Spring Campout at the Charlotte Fairgrounds May 19-21 to 

celebrate their 50th Chapter Anniversary. They are very excited to host this campout and we hope you plan to attend their 

celebration. 

 As of our November report, our current Michigan membership is at 243 members with national at just above 3,000. As 

members of this volunteer organization we all need to be dedicated and do what we can to build our membership; while 

at the same time sustaining our current members. This is also a great time to consider turning your membership into a 

Lifetime Membership.  

 Campvention 2017 plans are underway and many of you have stepped forward to chair, co-chair, or volunteer your 

help. We are very thankful for you! There are still many areas that could use the help of others! Our next planning 

meeting will be held April 29, 2017 at the Allen County Fairgrounds in Lima, Ohio. This will also be the 2017 Great Lakes 

Region Campout hosted by Ohio. Please put this on your camping calendar and get the first look at the grounds and area 

for Campvention 2017. The regional registration form is on our website or we would be happy to mail it to you. We will 

also have forms when you see us. Please register for Campvention and support the Great Lakes Region! 

 If you are a Campvention chair for 2017 we encourage you to write an article in the next few issues of The 

Michigander to solicit any help you may need. 

  Changes in chapter officers and your 2017 chapter schedules should be sent to us at your earliest convenience. If 

there are changes or additions to your camping schedules during the camping season, please make sure the changes also 

forwarded to us.  

 If you haven’t done so, it is a good idea to review your chapter constitution and bylaws to reflect how your chapter 

currently operates and get any changes to us. 

 Would you like to be included in our “Email Blast” email group and receive up to date national and state news? 

Please email us at statedirectors@mifcrv.org so you are included in our first source of communication.  

 We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support and dedication to FCRV in Michigan 

and are so thankful for your commitment.  

  

We wish you and your family a wonderful holiday season, 

 John & Linda English, Michigan State Directors 
  

STATE DIRECTOR’S NEWS 
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The Michigander is published 2 ways 
 

We are mailing one using the U.S. Postal Service.  This printed copy is in black & white 

consisting of only the first 12 pages and does not contain color or pictures.  If you desire to see 

the rest of the pages with the pictures and color; the digital edition of The Michigander may be 

accessed online at: http://mifcrv.org/Michigander/  

 
(USPS weight limitation for a first class letter will only allow only 6 sheets of paper with first class postage.) 

NOTICE! NOTICE! 

http://mifcrv.org/Michigander/


 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

POLICY ‐ TWENTY YEAR OLD HONORARY MEMBERSHIP 
 

1. Any single child of an FCRV member in good standing, may at the age of 20, request of the State/Provincial 

Director that his/her name be placed on the 20 year old honorary membership list. The name, address, and birth date of 

the 20 year old will be provided to the national office through the State/Provincial Directors. 

2. FCRV will extend the membership of a single child through the age of 24 if that individual is in the military 

or a student in college or technical school.  This extension ceases upon leaving college, release from the military, 

marriage, or lack of application to the State/Provincial Director EACH year for a membership extension.  At the 

end of the extension period the member must pay for a renewal at the going rate. 

 

       
     I’d like to wish all of you Merry Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.  There is not a lot of 

Scholarship news at this time but Spring will be here before you know it.  Please consider submitting a 

Scholarship application next year.  Have a great winter!! 

     IMPORTANT REMINDER:  Teens living at home planning to attend college or a trade school, upon 

turning 20 years of age, will need to request a 20-year old honorary membership from the Michigan State 

Director to apply for a free membership.  To be eligible for a National or Michigan FCRV scholarship, you 

must be a member in good standing. (See policy below)  

    Scholarship applications are available on the MSA website, www.mifcrv.org.  Be sure to apply for a 

national scholarship; the contact information is at the bottom of the Michigan scholarship application. For 

questions contact:   

Jane Thornton, Scholarship Director, 2084 Madsen Rd., Saginaw, MI  48601  Ph. 989-777-5958 

E-mail:  scholarship@mifcrv.org.        

Jane Thornton, Scholarship Director 
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RETIREE NEWS!!! 
 

What:  Michigan Retiree Rally 

When: September 5th - 9th 2017  

Where: Church of God Campground, 8489 N. Bagley Rd. St. Louis Mi. 48880 

 

Every Retiree in Michigan is INVITED to come to this RALLY!  You do not have to belong to a 

chapter to camp at the Rally. Come join us and have FUN!  We will have a Breakfast, Lunch, Dinner, Ice 

cream, and lots of Games.  Hope to see you all there at the Rally. 

 

Mary Lou Heft, State Retiree Director 

 

(Registration Form in the Campout Registrations section.) 
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Candidate for Upcoming Election 
 

MSA President Candidate 
 

My name is Paul Jones and I am running for MSA 
President.  My family and I have been members of 
NCHA/FCRV since 1987 and presently are Life 
Members of FCRV.  During this time I have held 
various positions such as Wayne District Director, 
Assistant Southeast Director and currently am a 
Southeast Field Director.  

 I was also the States DAT Director for many 
years.  I have co-chaired 2 Spring Campouts and 
assisted on numerous others.  I have held the office of 
MSA Vice-President and at present, I am the Web 
Master for the MSA website.   

If elected president I will do my best for the 
Michigan State Association of the FCRV. 

 
 
 

MSA Vice-President Candidate 
 

Hello I am Peter (Pete) Schaub, I am running for Vice President to be a productive 
member of the MSA Board of Directors. 

I have been a member of FCRV since 1977.  I have served in positions of Chapter 
President, Field Staff, MSA Vice President, and MSA President.  Currently I am serving as 
Northern District Director and Assistant State Director along with my wife Samie-Jo.  I have 
been a MSA delegate for many years.  We are active participants of State and National 
Campouts and are Lifetime Members of FCRV. 
 I have four children, six grandchildren, and six great-grandchildren.  We currently reside in 
Traverse City, MI.  I have been a winter resident of CAV; a resident park in Zephyrhills, FL. 
For the past 10 years. 
  I graduated from Saint Francis High School in Traverse City, MI in 1958.  Also, I attended 
two years at Northwestern Michigan College in Traverse City, Mi. 
 I believe with my past history and my dedication to FCRV that I will be a positive asset to 
our MSA Board; and to the Michigan FCRV members I will represent.  Thank you for your 
consideration. 

 
 

MSA Secretary Candidate 
 

My name is Regina Jentzen and I’m running for MSA Secretary.  I 
have been a member of FCRV pretty much all my life. I have been married 
to my husband Terry for 11 years and we have a daughter Alexa who is 10.  

I am currently in my 3rd term as secretary. I have chaired spring 
and fall campouts, been on the committee for lots of campouts. My husband 
and I are currently Field staff in the Southeast district.  

I want to run for secretary because I would like to continue moving 
our files onto electronic form of retention. I also feel that there is more I can 
do to improve our organization and bring members back.  
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With Deepest Sympathy 
                                                                                                                                                                                 
 

  

 

Henry 'Hank' Nathan, 97, of Roseland, NJ, formerly South Orange, NJ; passed away on November, 24, 2016. 

Hank was the Founder of National Campers and Hikers Assoc. (known today as, the Family Campers and RVers Assoc.).  It is 

the world's largest non-profit camping organization; incorporated in 1949.   

   Hank was known for his positive outlook on life, warm sense of humor, sensitivity and goodness.  He will be missed by all 

who knew him.   

 

Martha Swift, a member of the Ledge Loafers Chapter passed away Wednesday December 21, 2016 at the age of 80 with family 

by her bedside. She was born on June 5, 1936 in Charlotte, MI.  Martha was a great friend and among many other wonderful memories 

she made the best cookies! Please keep Martha's family in your prayers.   

I found out this wonderful news from the great staff at Henry Ford Hospital; she tries to help all the 

cancer patients with unclaimed properties from the State of Michigan.  Please share the website: 

http://www.michigan.gov/treasury/0,4679,7-121-44435_57506_76897---,00.html ; the phone number is 

517-636-5320 open from 9am-4pm.  Just put in your first and last names to see if there is anything.  I 

had one from Upromise for Education.  I signed up a long time ago; I thought the money was going back 

into the community for kids’ college education.  We can use the money.  I know Uppromise was from 

buying non-food items that we use every day.  God is so good.  I am so grateful for all the wonderful 

good people helping us get through this challenging battle with cancer.  I told the cancer center social 

worker about this.  She said she would share this info in a newsletter and with the Flint cancer center. 

She plans to check on this for herself since she has college students also.  The man at the Treasury said 

he loves his job of helping people find unclaimed money.  I had to share with the club.   
 

God Bless you all, 

Louise Crookedacre 

Official MSA Election Ballot 
President  

 Paul Jones 

 ____________________ 

Vice President 

 Peter (Pete) Schaub 

 ____________________ 

Secretary 

 Regina Jentzen 

 ____________________ 

Treasurer  

 ____________________ 

 ____________________ 

 

Ballot cannot be reproduced and must be postmarked by February 

28, 2017. Place each ballot in an unmarked sealed envelope and 

mail. 

Mail to:    MSA Ballot, Jody Pruden 

309 E Shepard 

Charlotte MI 48813-2219 

 

Official MSA Election Ballot 
President  

 Paul Jones 

 ____________________ 

Vice President 

 Peter (Pete) Schaub 

 ____________________ 

Secretary 

 Regina Jentzen 

 ____________________ 

Treasurer  

 ____________________ 

 ____________________ 

 

Ballot cannot be reproduced and must be postmarked by February 

28, 2017. Place each ballot in an unmarked sealed envelope and 

mail. 

Mail to:    MSA Ballot, Jody Pruden 

309 E Shepard 

Charlotte MI 48813-2219 

 

http://www.michigan.gov/treasury/0,4679,7-121-44435_57506_76897---,00.html
tel:(517)%20636-5320


 

 

 

 

Happy winter, 

I hope every one of you are staying warm this season, I know 
I am. I enjoyed seeing everyone at the November meeting in 
Burton.  I am ecstatic for Christmas to be here now along with 
the snow. 

I am closing in on the final weeks of my first ever college 
class, which is keeping me on my toes. I plan on enrolling again 
next semester. I have been engulfed in my schooling, trying to 
make fantastic grades this year, as always. 

I keep wishing I could get out and play a round of Golf during 
these cold days, but my golf game has been limited to the indoor hitting net and practicing my putting in the 
house. I also have been practicing highland dance each week, in preparation for our holiday recitals and 
competitions. 

I am holding in there in hopes that the camping season comes soon, but for now I am enjoying this time of 
the year.    
 

Forever grateful, 
Katie Kurburski, Michigan Teen Queen. 
 

  Hello fellow campers, 
It is my pleasure to be writing to you once again.  During this 

winter I have been busy at basketball games, wrestling, pole vault, 
and applying for new opportunities in my school.  I have been 
helping out with running the score board at the middle school 
games a couple times a week.  I started going to the winter pole 
vault practices once a week to get ready for track season.  Also, I 
have started my wrestling season having our first dual in 
December.  

I can't wait to represent our great state at nationals and see all 
you there. 
 
Sincerely, 
Peter Kurburski 

   

Page 7 



 

 

 

 
Hello Campers, 
 

As the holiday season is upon us, I have spent some time 
reflecting back on the year!  This year has been full of wonderful 
opportunities and of course, lots of camping! 

I am finishing up my first school term here at Kettering in 
Flint!  I absolutely love it here and am so satisfied with my choice 
of coming here!  In January I will be heading back to Kalamazoo 
for another work term! 

At Kettering, I have gotten involved in a few clubs and 
activities here on campus!  I joined an intramural volleyball team 
where my team ended up winning the entire tournament!  I have 
also joined BAJA, a designing off-roading car competition.  I help 
with the business aspects of this team such as sponsorships and 
business presentations! 

I have also become involved in collegiate DECA.  In February, my team and I will compete for a spot at the 
international competition! 

I cannot believe how fast the year has flown by and I am already anxious to begin camping again in the 
spring! Hope all is well! 
 
Happy Holidays,  
 
Emily Kurburski 
2016-17 Miss FCRV 
 

 
Hello, as your International Teen King 1st runner up, I have 

already had a fun and eventful end to the camping season.  Over 
Labor Day weekend I was invited to attend the OPA fall campout in 
Tavistock, Ontario. It was really fun and very different. 

I also attended the MSA fall campout.  Congrats to Katie and 
Peter.  Then I went to the Halloween campout in Hudsonville.  
Congratulations to Emily our new Miss FCRV. 

Hope you all have a good holiday season and hope to see all of 
you in the spring. 
 
Shawn Crookedacre 
 

 
 
 Chaplain’s Corner 

Ephesians 2:8-10(KJV) 
For by grace are ye saved through faith; and that not of yourselves: it is the gift of God: 

Not of works, lest any man should boast.  

For we are his workmanship, created in Christ Jesus unto good works, which God hath before ordained that we should walk in them.  

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone this spring.  God has given us many things to enjoy and camping is only one of them.  

Remember to enjoy life, pray often, and God will help us to endure the rough roads in our lives.  Ron and Ida O’Dell 
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BLUE WATER MINI MIXER 
MAY 5-7, 2017 
PT. HURON TWP. PARK 
WATER ST., PT. HURON, MI 
810-982-6765 
 
FEES: PRICE WILL DEPEND ON YOUR CAMPSITE, ELETRIC & WATER OR FULL HOOKUP.  
YOU WILL PAY THE PARK FOR YOUR CAMPSITE 
 
*Please CALL CAMPGROUND (PT. HURON TWP. PARK, WATER ST. (next to Cracker Barrel) PT. HURON, MI 810-982-6765 after April 15, 2017) to 
make your reservation* and email Joyce Williams at MIBLUEWATERFCRV@GMAIL.COM (so we know who is coming).  Please tell the 
campground you are with the FCRV group so you will be parked near the lodge. 
NO CONFORMATION WILL BE SENT BACK TO YOU 
 
ACTIVITIES INCLUDE: ADULT & FAMILY GAMES, SOUP LUNCH, SATURDAY DINNER POTLUCK (DISTRICT WILL PROVIDE THE CHICKEN FOR 
SATURDAY DINNER), SUNDAY POTLUCK BREAKFAST, FUN FOR ALL AGES. 
COME HAVE FUN AND RELAX. 
2) 50/50 DRAWINGS (SATURDAY) IN PLACE OF ACTIVITY FEE. 
 
NAME: _________________________________PHONE:_________________________ 
 
ADDRESS: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
CITY: ________________________________STATE or PROV.:_________ZIP or POSTAL CODE:_______________ 
 
CHAPTER NAME & #____________________________________________________ 
 
EMAIL: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
UNIT TYPE: ________________________LENGTH:___________SLIDES:__________ 
 
# IN FAMILY:_______________________YOUTH:____________TEENS:___________ 
 
FULL HOOKUP: ________________ ELECTRIC & WATER ONLY: ________________ 
HANDICAP AREA: THOSE IN THE HANDICAP AREA MAY NOT BE PARKED WITH THEIR CHAPTER.  YOU MUST HAVE A VALID HANDICAP STICKER OR 
DOCTOR’S NOTE 
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Photos by: 

Ron O’Dell 

mailto:MIBLUEWATERFCRV@GMAIL.COM
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 MSA Retiree Rally 

                    September 5-9, 2017 

                   St. Louis Campground 
        8489 N. Bagley Road, St. Louis, MI 48880 

                                                                          989-681-2581 
 

 We hope you will join us for the annual MSA Michigan Retiree Rally! It is several days of fun, food, games and other 

planned activities. We challenge you to bring a member or guest and enjoy your time while visiting St. Louis.  

 Meals that will be provided are breakfast Tuesday, supper Tuesday (please bring a dessert to share) and lunch 

Wednesday. The Gratiot County Food Bank will be supported by your generous donation of non-perishable food items 

and proceeds from a quilt raffle. There will be many outdoor and evening games and lots of catching up with our 

camping family. We hope you will join us! 

 

Camping Fee is $12 per night. You must register with the campground and indicate you are attending the MSA Retiree 

Rally to receive the discount camping rate. You may pre-register by email: info@stlouiscamp.org or by phone: 989-681-

2581. 

 

Activity Fee: $7.50 per person 

Make checks payable to:  Michigan State Association/FCRV  

 

Send registration with activity fee to: 

John/Linda English 

MSA Retiree Rally 

P.O. Box 215 

Quincy, MI 49082 

 

Questions: Call Linda at 248.797.5030 or Email: mifcrv@mifcrv.org  

 

Please register on or before: August 28, 2017 for meals planning. Thank You! 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- --------------- 

First Timer: Yes___  No___ 

Name:_________________________________________________________________ Phone:___________________________ 

Email Address: _____________________________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________  

City: _____________________________ State: ___________Zip:______________  

FCRV Membership Number:_____________________ Expiration Date:______________________________ 

Type of Unit: _____________________________ Length ft.:____________ 

Number attending rally:__________ Special Needs:_______________________________________________ 

 
BLUE WATER DISTRICT MIXER       

   

SEPTEMBER 22, 23, 24, 2017          

EASTERN MICH. FAIRGROUNDS  

IMLAY CITY, MI 48444 

 

FEES: $ 10.00 REGISTRATION FEE 

$ 35.00 CAMPING FEE $ 45.00 TOTAL 

NO CANADIAN CHECKS OR MONEY ORDERS, PLEASE  

 

 

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION  CHAPTER NAME AND #_____________________________  

SEPTEMBER 12, 2017  

LATE REGISTRATION IS $2.00 AT THE GATE 

 

CHECKS PAYABLE TO: 

 BLUE WATER DISTRICT MIXER  
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MAIL REGISTRATION 

ROCKY LUMLEY  

603 N. 3RD ST 

ST. CLAIR, MI. 48079 

810-329-3455  

donrocky64@hotmail.com 

 

OR JOYCE WILLIAMS 

mibluewaterfcrv@gmail.com 

 

PAID $__________ 

THEME: 

NAME____________________________________________  

 

ADDRESS__________________________________________  

          
     PROV. POSTAL CODE  

 CITY_________________STATE___________ZIP__________  

 

PHONE____________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS_____________________________________  

 

CHAPTER NAME AND # _______________________________ 

 

UNIT TYPE_____________LENGTH__________#SLIDES_____  

        

#INFAMILY_____ADULT_____TEEN_____DD____YOUTH__

__  

        

THOSE IN HANDICAP WILL NOT BE PARKED WITH 

THEIR CHAPTER. YOU MUST HAVE A VALID HANDICAP 

STICKER OR DOCTOR’S NOTE.  
 

ACTIVITIES INCLUDE: BINGO, SOUP KETTLE, PROJECT 

SALE AND MUCH MORE.  

 

A FREE WEEKEND WILL BE DRAWN FOR THOSE 

REGISTERED  

BY AUG. 12, 2017.  

 

BASIC ELECTRIC AVAILABLE!!!!  

 

 
 
BLUE WATER DISTRICT MIXER       

   

SEPTEMBER 22, 23, 24, 2017          

EASTERN MICH. FAIRGROUNDS  

IMLAY CITY, MI 48444 

 

FEES: $ 10.00 REGISTRATION FEE 

$ 35.00 CAMPING FEE $ 45.00 TOTAL 

NO CANADIAN CHECKS OR MONEY ORDERS, PLEASE  

 

 

DEADLINE FOR REGISTRATION  CHAPTER NAME AND #_____________________________  

SEPTEMBER 12, 2017  

LATE REGISTRATION IS $2.00 AT THE GATE 

 

CHECKS PAYABLE TO: 

 BLUE WATER DISTRICT MIXER  

 

 

MAIL REGISTRATION 

ROCKY LUMLEY  

603 N. 3RD ST 

ST. CLAIR, MI. 48079 

810-329-3455  

donrocky64@hotmail.com 

 

OR JOYCE WILLIAMS 

mibluewaterfcrv@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAID $__________ 

THEME: 

NAME____________________________________________  

 

ADDRESS__________________________________________  

          
     PROV. POSTAL CODE  

 CITY_________________STATE___________ZIP__________  

 

PHONE____________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS_____________________________________  

 

CHAPTER NAME AND # _______________________________ 

 

UNIT TYPE_____________LENGTH__________#SLIDES_____  

        

#INFAMILY_____ADULT_____TEEN_____DD____YOUTH__

__  

        

THOSE IN HANDICAP WILL NOT BE PARKED WITH 

THEIR CHAPTER. YOU MUST HAVE A VALID HANDICAP 

STICKER OR DOCTOR’S NOTE.  
 

ACTIVITIES INCLUDE: BINGO, SOUP KETTLE, PROJECT 

SALE AND MUCH MORE.  

 

A FREE WEEKEND WILL BE DRAWN FOR THOSE 

REGISTERED  

BY AUG. 12, 2017.  

 

BASIC ELECTRIC AVAILABLE!!!!  
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Please share the one below with a friend 

mailto:donrocky64@hotmail.com
mailto:mibluewaterfcrv@gmail.com
mailto:donrocky64@hotmail.com
mailto:mibluewaterfcrv@gmail.com
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